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Subject: FW: Runway extension, Aurora State Airport

From: James Shotwell [mailto:james shotwell@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 4:42 PM

To: City Recorder <cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us>

Cc: Bruce Bennett <bruce@auroraaviation.com>

Subject: Runway extension, Aurora State Airport

Good morning, November 25th, 2018

As a pilot who is based at, and been flying out of the Aurora State airport for the last 37 years, | can fully
endorse the proposed extension to the runway. This will add a significant safety margin for all aircraft
operations.

Best regards,

James Shotwell
N92761



